Wisconsinites for Responsible Lending
Wisconsinites for Responsible Lending (WRL) is a statewide coalition of groups and concerned residents that has come together to promote responsible lending practices and products and address one of the pressing economic and social issues affecting our state: Predatory Payday Lending. 

SIGN UP AND JOIN!

Name of Contact Person: ___________________________________________________

Name of Organization: _____________________________________________________

Address: ________________________________________________________________

Telephone: ______________________________________________________________

Fax: ___________________________________________________________________

Email: __________________________________________________________________
WHY ARE WE CALLING FOR A CAP ON PAYDAY LOANS?
· Most predatory small dollar lenders only require a paycheck stub and photo ID to receive a loan. There are no underwriting standards to ensure a borrower’s ability to pay back the loan.

· Predatory lenders charge triple-digit interest rates. Interest rates on a two-week loan average 550% APR compared to the average national credit card APR of 13%.

· The short repayment term and triple digit interest trap borrowers on a debt treadmill that churns borrowers for more fees. More than 80% of borrowers get trapped as soon as the loan is due.

WAYS THAT YOU CAN HELP AS A COALITION PARTNER:
· Sign up to join the coalition and be listed publicly as an organization that supports this initiative.
· Contact legislators.  Encourage others to call, write, or email their State elected officials to support this effort.  
· Write letters to the editor of your local paper
· Recruit others to join the coalition
· Send representatives to coalition meetings via phone or in person
· Outreach/mobilize local community members and allies
· Join us at mobilizations, lobby days, or call-in days when we need many voices to weigh in with their elected officials on this issue.
This form can be sent electronically to Sarah Hawks at sarah@lacasadeesperanza.org.
